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Epistle – Eph 4:7-13; Gospel – Mt 4:12-17, Tone 1

 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 
 

Sunday After Theophany, January 12, 2014 
9:00 AM Lit. + Charles Stek r/by Nick Lyszyk 
11:30 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
Monday, January 13, 2014 
No Liturgy Scheduled 
Tuesday, January 14, 2014 
7:20 AM Lit. + Anna and Walter Sefchek - Legate 
Wednesday, January 15, 2014 
7:20 AM Lit. + Matthew Herbert  r/by Mary Blois 
Thursday, January 16, 2014 
7:20 AM Lit. + John Kopi - Legate 
Friday, January 17, 2014 
8:45 AM Lit. + Sr. Regina Martin, SC – r/by ACS Faculty 
Saturday, January 18, 2014 
8:00 AM Lit. + Emil Dochych r/by Wife, Irene 
5:00 PM Lit. + Deceased Members of Holy Name 
 r/by Holy Name Society 

35TH Sunday After Pentecost, January 19, 2014 
Epistle – Col 3:12-16; Gospel – Lk 18:18-27 
9:00 AM Lit. + Nick Hlywa r/by M/M Walter Strilka 
11:30 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners  
 
 

 

Festival Of Christmas Carols 
The Ukrainian Catholic Cathedral in Philadelphia 

invites you to their annual Festival of Christmas Carols 
which will take place on January 12 at 3:00 p.m.  
 
Zabava Committee Meeting will be held on Monday, 
January 13 at 7:00 PM in the church hall. 
 

St. Ann's Society will recite the Rosary on Tuesday, Jan 
14 at 7:00 PM in the church.  A meeting will follow in 
the church hall.  Hostesses for the evening are:  S. 
Makar, T. Starek, L.  Winiarczyk and J. Zaleski. 
 

Bishop Gabro School Endowment Fund 

$100.00 – Lev & Halyn Holubec 
 

Christmas Carol Booklet 
During the Christmas season, the words for our beautiful 

Ukrainian carols (in both Ukrainian and English) can be found 
in the book holders in each pew. Fr. Deacon Paul graciously 
prepared them for our use.  Please use them whenever we 
carol in our church.  Since the singing of religious carols is 
forbidden in public school, our children will not learn the 
words and melodies of the Christmas carols if we do not sing 
and teach them in church. We are truly blessed to have a 
beautiful choir in our parish but, equally beautiful, is the 
sound of the entire parish singing together. Let us try it this 
Christmas season! 
 

Marriage in 2014 
Couples contemplating marriage in 2014 are asked 

to call the rectory and speak to Fr. Ivan before setting 
a day and making arrangements with a hall. There are 
periods of the year when a PRE-CANA Program is 
offered for all couples who plan to get married.  Please 
note that this year it will be on the weekend of March 
29 & 30th, 2014, at St. John’s Church in Newark, NJ.  
Pre-Cana is a prerequisite for all those who want to 
have their wedding at Assumption Church.  
 

Sincere Sympathies 
 Our most sincere sympathies are extended to the 
family and friends of + GAIL ANN BERKLEY                
who was recently called to her eternal reward. 
 

Prayers for the Living & Deceased  
As we begin the year 2014, I ask that if you have 

any special dates throughout the year on which you 
would like to have prayers offered for the living or for 
the blessed repose of your loved ones, you please 
contact the parish office now to reserve that day. 
Remember that during the Great Fast and Holy Week 
(March 9 to April 20, 2014) the Divine Liturgy of St. 
John Chrysostom  is not celebrated on Wednesday and 
Friday due to the fact that these are aliturgical 
(without Divine Liturgy) days. 

 
WOMEN WANTED  

If you are looking to join others who pray, work, 
and play together for the good of the parish 
community, then St. Ann Society is reaching out to you. 
Meetings are held the 2nd Tuesday of the month (with 
summer off). We meet in church at 7 PM for recitation 
of the Rosary and follow at 7:30 with refreshments and 
a meeting in the church hall below.  Our projects 
include the annual fundraising Calendar Dinner in 
October and the St. Ann’s Gift Auction in the spring. 
Our fellowship activities are the Mother’s Day Covered 
Dish Dinner, Broadway (or Off-Broadway) Theatre Trip, 
and any other time St. Ann’s ladies get together to roll 
up their sleeves when the pastor and parish need us. 
Our members include all walks of life: housewives and 
single women, widows and the newly-married, career 
women and college students, women who work the 
night shift as well as the recently retired. Some are shy 
and some outgoing, but all would welcome you. 
 Take that step and join us this Tuesday, Jan. 14 at 
7:30 for our meeting or 7:00 for the Rosary if you can 
make it. Just bring an open heart and we will take it 
from there. St. Ann is our patroness and she wants to 
be yours too. Please join us! 
 
School News 

During the last two weeks, the seventh and eighth 
graders at Assumption Catholic School have been 
researching information about jobs of the future.  
Students have been examining and exploring jobs that 
currently don’t exist, but will exist five, ten, or twenty 
years from now.  Their research and discoveries have 
been amazing! Our children have studied topics like 
vertical farming, innovations in technology, and the 
future of engineering and architecture.  In addition, 
part two of this project required them to contact a 
company in their field, share their research with them, 
and ask them if their company/organization is in the 
planning stage of creating any of these innovations.   

Keeping this amazing discovery in the classroom 
was simply not an option!  On Thursday, January 16th, 
2014, students would like to cordially invite all our 
parishioners to our “Jobs of the Future Expo.”  Our 
students will be displaying their projects and sharing 
their presentations.  We have also extended an 
invitation to companies they contacted as well as to 
local officials.  We would love for you to join us in 
celebrating their hard work. At 5:30 pm, coffee and 
desserts will be provided and students will get ready to 
present promptly at 6:00 pm. Here at Assumption 
Catholic School, we pride ourselves on being a family 
and celebrating our accomplishments as a community.  
The amount of time and research our students have 
invested into this project definitely calls for a 
celebration! Should you need to contact us regarding 
this event, please do so at lshumny@gmail.com or 
leave a message at the school office (732-826-8721). 
We hope you can join us! 

 

Parish Organization Officers 2014 
Holy Name Society 

President – Pete Baralecki 
Vice-President – Charles Boyko 

Recording Secretary – Michael Raab 
Financial Secretary – Michael Lawrence 

Sgt. At Arms – Mark Boyko 
St. Ann's Society 

President – Melanie Fedynyshyn 
Vice-President – Melanie Lawrence 

Secretary – Stephanie Makar 
Treasurer – Ana Mascenik 

Assistant Secretary – Dawn Domingues 
Assistant Treasurer – Ann Boyko 

Senior Citizens Club 
President and Acting Sec. – Joan Zaleski 

Vice-President – Frances Stek 
Treasurer – Eleanor Kataryniak 

 


